
Join Us for Our Annual Bicycle Rally! 

Dear [Member's Name], 

We are excited to invite you to our Annual Bicycle Rally happening on [Date] at [Location]. 

This event not only promises a day of fun, cycling, and community but also aims to raise funds 

for our local outreach programs. 

Your participation is key! We would love for you to bring your friends and family along to enjoy 

the festivities, which will include: 

• Scenic Group Rides 

• Bicycle Safety Workshops 

• Raffle Prizes and much more! 

In addition, we kindly request a donation of $[Amount] to help support our initiatives. Every 

contribution goes a long way in promoting cycling and supporting our community. 

To RSVP, please reply to this email by [RSVP Date]. You can also send your donations via 

[Donation Method]. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our bicycle club. We look forward to seeing you at the 

rally! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Bicycle Club Name] 

[Contact Information] 


